
 

TOWN of WOOLSEY  

 

 Regular Meeting                         October 12, 2020  

 

Mayor Pro Tem Carden opened the monthly meeting at 7:10. In attendance was Mayor 

Pro Tem Carden as well as Councilman Wright and Councilman Gilson. Mayor Laggis 

was absent. The minutes from the September meeting were approved with Councilman 

Gilson making the motion and being seconded by Councilman Wright. The financial report 

was approved by Councilman Wright making the motion and being seconded by 

Councilman Gilson.  

Old Business 

None 

New Business 

1. Emergency Services Breakfast – Councilman Wright reported that he had talked to 

Interim Chief Jeff Hill and that the breakfast would be held on Saturday, December 5, at 

9:00 am.  

2. Other – Councilman Wright noted that the weather sirens did not go off with the 

severe weather that was in the area. He called EMA, and they were going to investigate 

as to whether it was a glitch with the NWS or with the company that monitors the sirens. 

There will be a siren testing during this week. A back-up system might be necessary. 

With no more business to come before the council, the meeting was adjourned at 7:25 

pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,   

  

Stacey Collins, Town Clerk  


